
UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

c~6/9z~ //

727~-r~9 ~ -~ ~ -~2/5



Mendiola, Doris

From: quteasz@comcast.net
Sent: Thursday, October 27, 2011 3:03 PM
To: Regner, Lisa
Subject: Limerick Nuclear Plant Relicensing

Hello Ms. Regner:
Just a quick note requesting the NRC to NOT allow the relicensing of the Limerick, Pa.,
nuclear plant at this time.

I moved to Pottstown, Pa., some time ago in perfect health. In 2006, I was diagnosed with
prostate cancer. Although, I cannot prove it was a direct cause of the nuclear power plant,
I feel that much further, unbiased studies and tests need to be done prior to the
relicensing of the Limerick plant by reputable sources not by corporate interests groups
that can manipulate the statistics in Exelon's favor.
Wouldn't it be in the best interest of our community and surrounding communities if the
higher cancer rate was due to the Limerick power plant???? This question is a "no
brainer".
There is plenty of time for testing to be done prior to the relicensing.

Also, why the hurry??? Common sense would indicate that Exelon knows something to
which we are not aware.
Why must the license be renewed at this time when they are licensed through 2024 and
2029????
Again, WHY THE HURRY???
To relicense now is not in the best interest of everyone in our area.

Prior to the construction of the Limerick power plant, everyone in our surrounding area
was told that our electricity would be one of the lowest in the U.S.
THIS WAS A BOLD FACE LIE!!!! IT IS ONE OF THE HIGHEST IN THE U.S.!!!
Excelon lied to us then and they will distort the facts now.

PLEASE DO NOT BE IN A HURRY TO RELICENSE LIMERICK WITHOUT COMPLETE
AND HONEST TESTING BY AN IMPARTIAL COMPANY. There is plenty of time after the
test results.

Thank you for reading my e-mail. I hope God guides your agency into making the correct
decision.

Ken Sekellick
661 N. Price St.
Pottstown, PA. 19464
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